
(President Arthur T. Hadley) 

From the Regius Professor of Medicinet OXford. 

21 Sept., 1918. 

Dear Hadley: 

The Rev. E. w. Walker of Queen's, one of the English Univer­

sity Conmission, will be with you shortly. lie is a good e:mmple of the 

classical Don and should be able to stimulate interest in Greek and 

La.tin studies. 

Sincerely yours, 

Love to you all. wm Osler. 


